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April rB,2ot7

Mr. Jim Bruner, SVP Development
FM Harwood, LLC
c/o Lynd Development Partners
8ooo IH ro West, Suite No. rzoo
San Antonio, Texas 78zgo

Re: SEC Cadiz and S Harwood Site, 9o5 & 9rS S. Harwood and 9zz Park Avenue,
Dallas, Dallas County, Texas; Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) No. 2844;
Regulated Entity No. RNro1.S426g7; Customer No. CN6oS24T4n

Dear Mr. Bruner:

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has reviewed the "Drinking
Water Survey Report" (DWSR), dated February 27,2or7, and additional information
submittedvia email on March 28,2ot7,both preparedby ECS Texas, LLP. The DWSR
stated that no private drinking water wells were found to be located within one-half mile
of the subject property. Additionally, the DWSR indicates that drinking water for the
site and surrounding area is provided by the City of Dallas municipal water supply.

Please contact me at (Stz) 2Sg-2249 or lilith.mercier@tceq.texas.gov if you have any
questions.
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/14. /
, . r) 1t.u, -(.'!,:tit'";{:!'----
\'j u ffiercier, GIT, Project Manager

VCP-CA Section
Remediation Division
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Mr. Sam Barrett, Waste Section Manager, Ft. Worth/Dallas Regional Office, R-4

Mr. Craig Hiatt, Director of Environmental Services, ECS Texas LLP, Austin
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Howisourcustomerservice? tceq.texas.gov/customersuwey
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